
 

 

By email to eamon.ocuiv@oireachtas.ie  
 
 
18th July 2023                                               
 
 
Mr. Éamon Ó Cuív, T.D, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
Re: Parliamentary Question 32754/23 “To ask the Minister for Health the gross income and 

net income received through car parking charges in each of the hospitals managed by the 
RCSI Hospital Group in each of the years 2017 to 2022, in tabular form; and if he will make 
a statement on the matter.” 

 
 
Dear Deputy Ó Cuív , 
 
The RCSI Hospital Group has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. Having 
reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.  
 
Please see car park income re: RCSI HG as follows: 
 
 
 Connolly OLOL Louth Cavan Monaghan 

 €'000 €'000 €'000 €'000 €'000 
2017 566.49 494.77 88.12 240.30 41.36 
2018 587.80 458.61 82.72 228.30 44.76 
2019 597.78 401.92 80.14 220.05 39.24 
2020 273.58 346.18 43.22 69.27 23.62 
2021 261.06 418.94 38.55 60.14 41.06 
2022 388.62 394.81 51.72 98.57 47.24 

 
 
We trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
______________________________ 
June Molloy 
Communications Manager 
RCSI Hospital Group 
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